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Research Analysis 

 

House Bill 3235, as introduced, requires the Department of Human Services to develop and 

implement a universal electronic application for family support programs. These programs 

include: 

 

- Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF) 

- Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) 

- Medicaid (SoonerCare) 

- Supplemental Nutrition Program for Women, Infants, and Children (WIC) 

 

The electronic application must be user-friendly, available in multiple languages, allow 

applicants to submit applications electronically, and facilitate secure data transmission among 

relevant agencies for eligibility and enrollment purposes. The agencies administering these 

programs are required to collaborate on protocols and systems for secure and efficient 

information sharing while maintaining privacy and confidentiality. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

After communication with the Oklahoma Department of Human Services, HB 3235 is projected 

to have the following fiscal impact: 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Prepared By: Zach Lein, House Fiscal Staff 

 



 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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